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Special Honours for 3 Churt Heroes

I am absolutely thrilled and delighted to announce that three Churt residents are to be
recognised under the South West Surrey Heroes Awards run by our Member of
Parliament, Jeremy Hunt in partnership with the Farnham and Haslemere Herald.

Jo Corfield has co-ordinated the Churt Community Support Group from its inception as the
Churt Covid Community Support Group.

Dawn Barrow our Parish clerk, as well as fulfilling her parish duties tirelessly took on the
challenge of our Covid response.

Councillor Myra Johnson willingly took on the role of public relations and administrative
duties for the group.

All three were available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week and took on every challenge which
was thrown at them. I don’t think any of them had a day off for at least three months.
Their awards are richly deserved and I am sure that you will all join me in wholeheartedly
congratulating our three Churt heroes.

Well done and congratulations.
David Crossley, Chairman.


